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Dear Representatives, 

 

As an owner of an Electric Vehicle for ten years now and running, I urge you to pass 

HB 2961 to increase the charging stations available in multi-family developments and 

to expand the potential for apartment and condo dwellers to own electric vehicles. 

And to decrease the CO2 that is speeding climate change toward an awful climax, 

absent changes in its trajectory. 

 

James Newcomer, Ph.D. 

 


